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Ecology is entering into a legal agreement called an Agreed Order DE 15816 with the Port of
Tacoma (Port) to cleanup arsenic and pentachlorophenol (PCP) contamination at the Portac Inc Site
in the Tacoma tideflats.

I fully support this effort, and wish you all the best. Many thanks for the work you have done to this
point, and continue to do!
Mary Miller Chapman


